
 

12/8/21 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

I have known Miguel Maldonado around two decades. I have owned several IT consulting and 

IT headhunting companies concurrently. During this time, I have found that when given a task, 

Miguel is a self-starter, manages his time well, has great listening skills and delivers a 

thoughtful, quality product, on schedule.   

 

I have not only used Miguel’s services for my businesses, I have referred him to many of my 

clients. That referral always makes me look good because of the work that he does. Both 

personally and professionally, he is a great find.  

 

If I could keep him busy enough, I would be honored to have him work on my team full time. If 

you have an opportunity to work with him as a customer or employer, I highly suggest you do 

not let this one get away. He will stay on your short list of skilled and trusted contacts.  

 

Sincerely, 
 
Robert Brake, CEO 
Metro North Computer Consulting 
914-417-8249 
robert@nypcfix.com  
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